
 
 
School districts across the nation are facing challenges with supply chains and a lack of delivery 
drivers.  Our school district in partnership with Opaa! Food Management is committed to serving 
quality, nutritious meals to students and staff. Like many other school districts across the nation, 
Opaa! is experiencing supply chain issues and lack of delivery drivers. This may result in a 
reduced number of entrée choices available for breakfast and lunch until the supply chain 
issues are improved. It may also result in not having a’ la carte items at the secondary level 
temporarily.  
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time while Opaa! Registered 
Dieticians and Culinary Team develop menu substitutions as needed. Rest assured a free 
breakfast and lunch will be available to all students. We encourage you to check the district 
website or app for the most up-to-date menus.  
 
Please contact the district office at 785-883-2388 with questions and, as always, thank you for 
allowing us to feed your children! 
 
 
 
 


